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I am strongly opposed to SB769.  Oregonians already voted to stop hunting cougars 

with hounds and trophy contests. These hound hunts are for the joy of "killing" for a 

trophy  

not for any meat.  It's not a sport. 

We need to protect our wildlife, especially big cats. As an Oregonian, I strongly urge 

you to oppose SB 769.  


